
It Gets Even Better 
This good news gets even better. The longer you read it, the more you participate, the better it gets. Take the news 
about Miriam Medical Clinics, for instance. 

Just five years ago, the clinic site was being demolished. The pictures tell the story of how it got even better. 

Those Peculiar Johnsons
1 Peter 2:9 “…You are God’s peculiar people…” 
No one knows whose womb holds the chief! —African Proverb 

Miriam has expanded its hours of operation and outreach into the community, now offering a variety of services 
including screening for disorders of the eyes and ears. Nursing and  medical students add a dimension to our care 
and teaching responsibilities.

We welcome three new board members, all of whom bring distinct skills and contacts, enhancing the outreach of 
what Miriam Medical can do—Deacon Albert Littlepage, Dr. Bao Nguyen, and Dr. Dennis Mashindi. They expand our 
abilities to meet an ever-increasing diversity of challenges to a changing population in the Philadelphia community. 

Our patients are met with a smile by Phyllis, who oversees our student rotations, patient scheduling and the 
numerous phone calls. Brandon Moore keeps the office clean and orderly.

   Deacon Albert Littlepage	 Dr. Bao Nguyen	                               Dr. Dennis Mashindi 

The demolition went from blight to bright. Five years later, the office runs 
efficiently offering both in clinic, on site, home and telemedicine visits.  

               Brandon Moore                                    Phyllis 



Miriam Medical Clinics and The Nazarene Narrative continue to sponsor community events. These events 
promote unity within the body of believers and promote good health practices for the city.  

Dr. Pitts and Dr. Johnson attended the Christian 
Community Health Fellowship recently to promote 
Miriam and encourage clinics like ours. 

The good news does get even better. Join us as we promote the Good News of Jesus and the healing ministry of 
Miriam.

Ambassadors Fellowship missionaries dined in our home and shared the 
Good News with our neighbors. 

We celebrated our grandson Levi’s graduation from high school. 

Good news does get even better. We invite you to join with us in spreading the word about the ministries God has 
entrusted to us.


